
General Committee Meeting Thursday July 13th 33. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs H Ridyard, R Bennett, E S Jones, H L Boardman, J Taylor, E Raines, F Moss, W 

H Andrew, G Robson and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held June 15th were read and adopted. 

 

The transfer of Mr W Stanfield from Honorary Member to Playing Member was 

agreed to. 

 

The Secretary reported that rain was coming through the Locker Room roof; also 

that pointing was required in several places to outside brickwork, also that the 

exterior of the building was badly in need of paint. It was decided that the Secretary 

write to Mr Kenworthy’s agent respecting the above matters. 

 

The Secretary reported that the stone wall in Mossley Road “damaged by Motor” 

had been repaired and the money received from the Firm who were responsible for 

the damage. 

 

A letter from the Chairman of the Board of Greenkeeping Research was read, 

apologising for the non-appearance of the Club’s name as a subscriber in the 

Journal. 

 

A letter from the Secretary of the Rose Hill Tennis Club was read expressing regret 

that certain of their members trespassed by using our front gateway and that they 

would do all in their power to prevent such trespass. 

 

A letter was read from C G Monk respecting the closing up of the Gateway leading 

from Berwyn on to the Course near the 18th Green and it was agreed that the 

Secretary should reply. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Herbert Ellis 2/9/3, J W 

Kenworthy 29/-/-, J Andrew & Co 8/6, Boro’ Rates 67/4/4, S Sidebottom Ltd 5/8/9, 

Music Shop 15/-, J W Burton & Son 1/6, Royal Insurance Co (Third Party) 10/17/3, J 

W Hall Ltd 16/6, Williamson & Ball 9/2, Ashton Gas Co 7/2/10, Finningans Ltd 

12/16/-. Total £137-9-1. 

 

The Suggestion Book was produced and contained a reference to the exhibition of 

an old calendar in the case near the telephone. It was decided that a copy of the 

current Calendar be inserted. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were taken as read. 

 

It was decided to hold the next meeting of the General Committee on the first 

Thursday in August. 

 

It was reported that one of the pictures on the staircase was without glass and Mr W 



H Andrew kindly offered to put this matter right 

 

Jas Kershaw 

3/8/33. 


